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Recommendations 
That Te Poari Mātauranga | Academic Board approve the application for submission to 
NZQA for six new language Training Schemes. They have been submitted by the 
Bridgepoint School of Languages.  
 
Background 
The Unitec Certificate in Language Teaching was replaced by the post-MRoQ NZ Certificate 
in Language Teaching (NZCLT) in 2018.  
NZCLT comprises 30 credits leading to the award of the internationally accredited CELTA 
qualification plus two new 15 credit courses: Language Analysis and Assessment and 
Designing for Diversity. The Business Case which supported the development of NZCLT at 
Unitec included a proposal to modularise the two new courses so that the modules could be 
offered as short courses to currently practising language teachers wishing to engage in 
professional development. 
The six training schemes have been created as a response to stakeholders seeking 
professional development. 
 
Commentary 
The applications were endorsed by the Rōpū Whakaae Mātauranga | Academic Approvals 
Committee on 17th July 2019 and now, in the final instance, are being submitted for 
institutional approval. 
 
Attachments 
AAC Minutes 20190717 
Training Scheme application 
Contributors 
Jackie Tims, Lead, Programme Development and Management 
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